Vaughn, Jessica

From: Sent:

Tyler Leeper [tyleeps@gmail.com] Thursday, June 02, 2016 7:19 PM

To: Subject:

Vaughn, Jessica 3303 Gregory Street

Dear Jessica,

I am writing on behalf of the Dudgeon-Monroe Neighborhood Association (DNMA) Council to express our support for the proposed Mulliken-Turner project at 3303 Gregory Street.

Melissa Mulliken came to our DMNA Council meeting on June 1 to brief members about the Mulliken-Turner proposal to demolish the existing structure at 3303 Gregory. She shared with us the plans that they will submit to the City for the new home they wish to build. Melissa also shared that she and her partner Kim have been in touch with the neighbors most proximate to the site to give them a look at the plans as well.

We applaud the spirit of openness and transparency with which Melissa and Kim are approaching their project and are general in favor of the scope, size and design of the proposed new home.

Thank you, and please feel free to contact me to discuss this matter further.

Sincerely,

Tyler Leeper. President

Dudgeon-Monroe Neighborhood Association

608-695-8444

This e-mail and any attachments may contain privileged and/or confidential information. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, dissemination or action taken in relation to the contents of this e-mail and any of its attachments are strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the

original e-mail and destroy any copies or printouts of this e-mail as well as any attachments. Thank you.